
 
03/16/2020 

Valued Patron, 

We are writing to update you on the developing situation with COVID-19. 

On March 15, 2020, Governor Inslee announced a new statewide proclamation to 

temporarily shut down restaurants, bars and entertainment and recreational 

facilities. In addition, all gatherings under 50 participants are prohibited unless 

previously announced criteria for public health and social distancing are met.  

We strongly support all measures to protect the health of our patrons, artists, and 

staff. Given these new guidelines, RTOP will postpone Thoroughly Modern Millie 

along with all current and future operations until further notice. This includes the 

operations of our administrative staff. 

 

This is an evolving crisis with many unknowns. If you are a ticket, season 

pass holder, or Performing Arts School Participant we will honor your purchase 

and will contact you as soon as our plans solidify. We will humbly add that 

transferring your purchase to a donation supports RTOP during these uncertain 

times.  

 

Work-stoppage for a non-profit performing arts organization is always incredibly 

difficult, and a last resort. Unfortunately, we have arrived at that eventuality. 

 

Thank you for your support and continued understanding during these uncertain 

times. 

 

We wish you good health, and all the best, 

 

All of us at RTOP. 
 

More COVID-19 Information:  

• https://wsu.edu/covid-19/ 

• https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus 

• https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 

• Washington State Coronavirus (COVID-19) hotline at 1-800-525-0127 
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